
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

 

In Phonics this week, the children have learnt the following sounds: 

are and ear saying /air/ as in bare and pear. 

 

 

 

 

Please use this week’s QR code or this link for the next set of 40 real and 

pseudo-words for your child to try at home with you. 

 

 

 

 

 

The children should have brought home a letter confirming the colour 

team they will be in for the Year One Sports Day on Tuesday 23rd May. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

The Year One team 

Ely St John’s Primary School 

Year One Newsletter 

12th May 2023  

https://show.zohopublic.eu/publish/4hk2l837e6670665545c993a7b3533284f746

